
Even though we have lots of women working on our building sites, the 
signs normally show just male characters.We would really like 
you to help us change that by designing some new signs that 

show female characters instead. We could then use the design to 
keep everyone safe on our building sites.

Here are some examples of what we have now:  

Draw your design and send it to us at 
FoTG.TWOX@taylorwimpey.com by 31st October 2020 for your

chance to win a Taylor Wimpey goody bag:

Can you help Taylor Wimpey 
design a new sign with females?


